Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine
04-05-21
A truerecoydistrecorded:

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Deb Marquis
Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:
» Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries
Other Business:
A date was selected for the Town Meeting, May 15, 2021, at Bowdoin Central School at 9:00am.

Brian Roy came to the meeting and asked if he could read the Selectmen a letter, he wrote regarding American
Disibilities Act regarding the Resolution. Mr. Roy left the Selectmen the Resolution to review and thanked them,
he spoke to the Selectmen about the other Municipalities that were on board with the Resolution. We decided
to take up the Resolution at the next meeting.

The Town Clerk came in to talk about the work that she had been working on in the cellar and vault, going
through very old receipts and old paperwork and cleaning them out and rearranging boxes that are labeled
with what is in them. Trying to make more room and organizing the contents.

The Selectmen proofread the Warrant and the Articles for the Town meeting on May 15", to see if any changes
needed to be made.

Adjournment at 8:10pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote, it was unanimous and
meeting adjourned.



